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NGSA Congratulates Wellinghoff’s Appointment 
 

(Washington, DC) The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) congratulates 
Jon Wellinghoff for his recent appointment as Acting Chairman of the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC).  Acting Chairman Wellinghoff has been 
a strong contributor at FERC over the past three years as a commissioner and we 
are eager to work with him in his new role.   
 
Skip Horvath, President and CEO of NGSA, commented, “Chairman Wellinghoff 
is an intelligent leader with  a solid appreciation for how the new administration 
expects to meet the nation’s future energy needs while implementing 
environmental measures.  There is no question that Jon will provide great 
leadership at FERC at an important time of change.  We look forward to working 
with Chairman Wellinghoff as FERC sites new natural gas infrastructure. 
Natural gas remains integral as a back-up for renewable energy while future 
storage technologies are being developed.”   

 
#### 

 
NGSA represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural gas.  

Established in 1965, NGSA encourages the use of natural gas within a balanced national energy policy, and 
promotes the benefits of competitive markets to ensure reliable and efficient transportation and delivery of 

natural gas and to increase the supply of natural gas to U.S. customers. 
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